
                                                                                                                                    

 
 

 

Happy 35th Birthday  
to the 

Beaver Scouts 
  

 

On 1st April, it will be 35 years since the Beaver Scouts’ first ever 
meeting. 

 

To celebrate, you can earn this special badge  

 
 

All you have to do is complete 35 challenges! 
 

Some are silly; some are “Scouty”; some are just fun 
 

Choose your challenges from the list.  There are more than 35, so you 
can pick the ones you want to do. 

Let your leader know what you’ve done and we’ll send you a special 
birthday badge 

 

You have until the end of April to finish your challenges 
 

Good luck! 
Liz Batten (Tigger) 
ADC Beavers 


